
 

 

              

 

  

To:  Honorable John P. Daley, Chairman, Finance Committee  
 

From:  Cook County Clerk Elections/ Edmund Michalowski  

Deputy Clerk  

Elections 
 

CC:  Annette C.M. Guzman, Budget Director  

Department of Budget & Management Services 

  

Date:  August 5, 2022 
 

Re:  Request for Information from FY2022 Mid-Year Budget Hearing  

The following information is provided in response to questions posed at our department’s budget 

hearing held on July 18, 2022.  
 

I. Request ID#1110-01 

 

Commissioner K. Morrison asked if you could please provide a top-level overview of additional 

precincts added for the 2022 Primary and the upcoming General Election? 

 

Response: Precincts were not added for any 2022 Election. In the 2022 primary election and 

general election precincts were consolidated as voted on by the Cook County Board. Total 

precincts went from 1599 to 1430. Precincts were consolidated within the same polling place. 

The reduction in precincts did not change voters polling place.  

 

To find the digital map files for each township and district you can visit the Cook County Clerk 

Map Room at https://www.cookcountyclerkil.gov/map-room  

 

Using the dropdown menu for Category will allow you find individual board district and 

township maps with precinct boundary lines.  
 

  

As always, please let us know if you have any additional questions.  
 

 

https://www.cookcountyclerkil.gov/map-room

